
Dear Jumpstart Families,  

 

 We here at Jumpstart love that we have the opportunity to share special things that happened 

in our day at the center with you.  As you know, social media provides an avenue for up-to-the-minute 

connections, as if you were right there.  Below we are requesting that you grant or deny permission for 

us to post pictures and information on Jumpstart’s Facebook page.  Please note that Jumpstart’s 

Facebook page is private and we only accept staff and parents.  We thank you for your consideration 

and continued support! 

 

Jumpstart Staff 

              

 

 Yes! I would like my child,     , to be included in Jumpstart’s private 

Facebook page. 

 

 No.  I do not want my child,     , to be included in Jumpstart’s private 

Facebook page.  

 

__________________________________ 

Parent Signature & Date 


